
 
 

 

THE RESIDENT 
 

No.1 Staffordshire Place
Tipping Street

Stafford 
ST16 2LP

          Email: s278littletixalllane@staffordshire.gov.uk 

           Design Hub
 
Our Ref: S278LTL/WN/01                                           Date: 10th July 2020 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
 

S278 A51 & Little Tixall Lane, Great Haywood – Highway works 
 
 
The highway works for S278 A51 & Little Tixall Lane, Great Haywood is programmed to start on 

the 27th July 2020 for approximately 20 weeks and will be delivered by Amey Highways. 

 

S278 A51 and Little Tixall Lane is associated with the residential development off Little Tixall Lane, 

Great Haywood and includes the construction of a new priority junction and access road off the 

A51 together with but not limited to; 

 Re-alignment and re-profiling of Little Tixall Lane east to include passing places. 

 Provision of retaining walls on the proposed Access Road and Little Tixall Lane East 

 Provision of an attenuation storage pond between Little Tixall Lane east and the A51. 

 Provision of equestrian holding pens on the new access road. 

 Provision of a bus stop on the A51 south-east of the new junction.  

 Implementation of three Traffic Regulation Orders: 

o Speed limit reduction on Little Tixall Lane 

o Speed Limit reduction on A51 Lichfield Road 

o Prohibition of motor vehicles on Little Tixall Lane West (between the new access 

and Marlborough Close) 

 Associated service diversions and installation of new services. 

 

Enclosed is a copy of the scheme plan (CDD3006-R01-01-C0 General Arrangement) which details 

the proposals. 



   

 

 

To undertake the works safely there will be a variety of traffic management measures used, 

including the closure of Little Tixall Lane for vehicles and pedestrians and traffic signal control on 

the A51 when required. 

 

Little Tixall Lane will be closed for vehicles and pedestrians from Marlborough Close to the junction 

of Little Tixall Lane and Coley Lane for the duration of the works and the diversion route is shown 

on the enclosed plan ‘TM-LITI-STAF-02’. 

 

Although every endeavour will be made to minimise disturbance, we apologise for any 

inconvenience caused to the public during this period. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mike Coxon 

Senior Civil Engineer,  

Enc 


